
 

 

 

February 6, 2023 

Daniel C. Goldner, Chairman  

New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission  

21 South Fruit Street 

Concord, NH 03301 

 

 

Re: DM 20-163 ENGIE Retail LLC d/b/a/ Think Energy Renewal Registration to Provide 

Competitive Electric Power Service 

 

 

Dear Chairman Goldner: 

 

On January 5, 2022, Think Energy, LLC (Think Energy) submitted Bond 

#TIC03057-A in the amount of $500,000.00 with the Department of Energy 

(Department), intending to replace bond #K13509839 in the amount of $350,000.00 

previously submitted by ENGIE Retail, LLC (ENGIE) in the above captioned docket. 

Representatives of ENGIE requested the release and the return of the old bond and riders 

to the following address: 

 

Marsha Griffin 

Senior Paralegal 

1360 Post Oak Blvd.  

Suite 400 

Houston, TX 77056 

 

 Having found that the replacement bond meets the requirements of Puc 2003.03, 

the Department recommends that the Commission release bond #K13509839 to the 

aforementioned address. Please note, Think Energy submitted the replacement bond in 

DM 15-490; however, we request this filing transferred to docket DM 20-163, the 

proceeding in which Think Energy’s current registration was approved, for a more 

complete record. 
 

 

      Sincerely, 

 
      Matthew C. Young 

      Hearings Examiner/Staff Attorney 

cc: Docket Service List 

 
 
COMMISSIONER 
Jared S. Chicoine 
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